
APPENDIX A 

 

Response from Campion School to consultation on Warwick District Local Plan 

 

Campion has a neutral position on decisions about the extent and location of new housing close to 

the school. This is for local policy makers, informed by the democratic process, to decide.  

However in the event of decisions to construct a substantial volume of new housing in the school 

catchment area, the school governors have a clear position. We are most willing to increase student 

number capacity of the school in response to additional demand created by house building.  

We are prepared, in principle; to work with all appropriate parties to enable suitable access to 

development sites should they be agreed by Warwick District Council. This may include the creation 

of a new road along one boundary of our site as published in local plan drafts. It will of course be 

necessary that any practical solution to access requirements meet the condition of supporting 

Campion’s mission to provide an excellent education for its students.  
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